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May 23, 2025 
 

 

Next Week at a Glance 

     May 26th – May 30th     

 

 
Date Activities and Events 

Monday, May 26th   Math Club 2:55 - 4 

Tuesday, May 27th     Basketball 2:55 - 4 

Wednesday, May 28th   
Clay & Crafting 2:50 – 4:15 pm 

 

Thursday, May 29th    

Friday, May 30th    Hip Hop Presentation 1:30 pm 

 

 

We are pleased to welcome Mrs. MacDonald back. She will be at 

Cedar Drive in the afternoons for the time being. Please continue 

to email absences to cedardrive@sd43.bc.ca to notify us of any 

illnesses, vacations, late arrivals, early dismissals, or other office 

inquiries. This will ensure that the morning secretary is also 

informed. 
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District Track & Field Meet 

 

 
Congratulations to all the students that participated in the District Track and 

Field Meet on Thursday!  You all proudly represented Cedar Drive. Well done! 

Thank you to all the coaches and parents that helped make this a successful and 

memorable day! A special shout out goes to Mrs. Wu,  Mrs. Nardone and Mrs. 

Ramsey for volunteering as finish line judges at the meet. 

Students, please remember to return your jersey to Mr. Lee, ASAP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

Lost & Found 

 
Our lost and found is overflowing, please come to the front of the school next 

week and have a look.  We also have this lovely lunch kit that isn’t’ claimed. We 

have it in the office fridge if it belongs to your child.  Please come grab it from us 

as soon as possible. 

 
 

 
 

 



  

 
 
 

Messages from the PAC 
 
 
 

 

 

Me N’ Ed’s  (Friday, June 13th- Sports Day) 

The PAC is pleased to offer the opportunity to order Me N’ Ed’s for hot lunch on Friday June 13th.   

(Pro-tip- Make sure to order yourself an (additional) slice if you will be 

attending Sports Day.  All food will be delivered to the classrooms.) 

This lunch is optional and if you choose not to participate, please ensure you send lunch with your 

child(ren).  

All orders must be placed by Thursday, June 5th. 

If you would like your child to participate in this hot lunch but the cost of the food poses a financial 

hardship for your family, please email rdhaliwal@sd43bc.ca  

  

  

 

YVR Cookie Fundraiser- Delivered just in time for Father’s Day! 

Please see form attached to order a 4 pack of cookies. 

Form must be returned to office along with cash or etransfer payment. 
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